Dear Dinyar,

The house has turned out so well, and we just love what you guys did for us!! I had a surprise 75<sup>th</sup> birthday party for my Dad last weekend and everyone raved about the house renovation. Our family and friends thought it was wonderful and a true reflection of us; it's warm, comfortable, approachable and so well done. John and I could not be happier.

As you know, when we first started thinking about our renovation project we wanted to work with Wadia Associates but wondered if our project would be of interest to a firm like yours which seemed to do very large residential projects. We were also concerned that we might get lost amongst the larger clients. We knew that Wadia Associates had the aesthetic that we wanted and when we met to discuss our project, you reassured us that the size and scale of our project was just as important to your firm as any other project and that we would get the same attention and service, which we did. Working with Wadia Associates meant having access not only to a great lead architect —Rob Lominski but also having access to you. John and I also appreciated your candid advice on ways that we could achieve the design and look we wanted without having to over extend our budget.

All in all, it was a very positive experience. Now that the gardens are in, we would love to have you and Rob to come take a look. We are thinking of a pool and pool house next.....

Regards,

Tricia and John Hartner